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GOVERNMENT OF HARYANA

OFFICE OF PRINCIPAL ACCOUNTS TRAINING INSTITUTE HARYANA
5™ Floor, Sinchai Bhawan (B Block), Sector-5, Panchkula
Phone No.0172-2929535 e-mail:- principal.ati.pkl@gmail.com website:- hrtreasuries.gov.in

From
The Principal,
Accounts Training Institute, Haryana,
Treasuries & Accounts Department,
Sinchai Bhawan, “B” Block, 5% Floor,
Sector 5, Panchkula.

To A

1. All the Heads of Departments/ Heads of Offices
In State of Haryana.

9. All the Heads of Boards, Corporations and Universities,
In State of Haryana.

Memo No. TA-(ATI) 2025/ G ) ©
Dated: 02.05.2025

Subject: Imparting training from 05.05.2025 to 06.06.2025 for HSAS,
Part-II Exam (O.B.).

Kindly refer to this office letter No. TA-(ATI) 2025/ 759-60,
dated 21.04.2025 on the subject cited above.

Trainees recommended, if any, so far by your Department/ Office may
kindly be relieved to enable them to join the training on 05.05.2025 at 10:00
AM. in the Accounts Training Institute, Haryana Panchkula. This letter is also
available on the official website of Treasuries and Accounts Departments,

Haryana (http:// www.hrtreasuries.gov.in/).

\ (P.K.m

Principal
Accounts Training Institute,
Haryana, Panchkula.




